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The American Physical Therapy Association is committed to being an inclusive organization for individuals within 
lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender, questioning, queer, intersex, and asexual populations, and individuals of 
other sexual orientations and gender identities. APTA and its members are committed to promoting equity and 
inclusivity while also addressing policies and practices that perpetuate the exclusion of LGBTQIA+ people in our 
association, the profession, and society. 
 
 
Explanation of Reference Numbers: 
HOD P00‐00‐00‐00 stands for House of Delegates/month/year/page/vote in the House of Delegates minutes; the "P" indicates that it is a 
position (see below). For example, HOD P06‐17‐05‐04 means that this position can be found in the June 2017 House of Delegates 
minutes on Page 5 and that it was Vote 4. 
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